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Scott Insurance Announces New Vice
Presidents

Scott Insurance announced the appointment of five new Vice Presidents for the company.

“These employee owners are proven leaders with a track record of success and demonstrated commitment to our company and clients,
said Hutch Mauck, President.  “I’m proud to recognize their important contributions to Scott with this well-deserved appointment.”

Meet our newest Vice Presidents:

Kevin Callahan
Benefits Consultant / Charlotte, N.C.

Arch Hamilton
Account Executive / Greensboro, N.C.

John Pendleton
Risk Advisor / Richmond, Va.

Matt Richardson
Risk Advisor / Charlotte, N.C.

Greg Stancil
Senior Account Executive, Director of Legislative Affairs / Greensboro, S.C.

https://www.scottins.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Kevin-Callahan-Updated-2022-DRAFT.pdf
https://www.scottins.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Arch-Hamilton-Updated-2022.pdf
https://www.scottins.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/John-Pendleton.pdf
https://www.scottins.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Matt-Richardson-DRAFT.pdf
https://www.scottins.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Greg-Stancil-Updated-2022.pdf
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